

February 3, 2021

Product Change Notice - Ramp door cables

Dear Valued Customer:

Due to a supplier issue, LCI intends to change the cable on ramp door patio applications from a 5,000 lb rated cable to a 4,700 lb rated cable. Both ratings exceed the required rating for the ramp door.

There is no change in fit, form, function, installation or operation with the cable substitution. There is no price change and no part number change. The change is expected to begin mid to late February.



Current Cable, left, new cable right.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCI representative. We value and appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon

Product Manager c: 269.832.6800 mogle@lci1.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

- 1. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no new part number.
- 2. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.
- **3. Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part?** Yes, the cables are interchangeable.
- **4. Does the customer need to replace inventory?** No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting mid to late February.